
Dursley Neighbourhood Policing Team 
in partnership with Gloucester Domestic  
Abuse Support Services (GDASS) recently 
held a stand during the lunchtime at 
Rednock school. 
Unfortunately there are a number of children 
that experience these behaviour at home or 
they could be a victim of Domestic Abuse 
themselves, so Dursley Neighbourhood 
Policing Team and GDASS wanted to 
promote that there is support available to 
these students if they are experience this 
type of behaviour. 
We spent two days at Rednock, handing 
out pens and leaflets to the children.  

Football
Dursley Neighbourhood Policing Team 
were recently having problems with Anti-
social behaviour at Kingshill Parade.  To try 
and tackle this problem, we have worked 
with Rednock school and have managed 
to arrange for the youths to play on the All 
Weather Pitch.  

This has been a very successful initiative, 
so successful that these group of Youth 
have managed to get funding for equipment 
and have even arrange football matches 
with local football teams.  
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Dursley polizia dice ciao! Dursley 
Police Say Hello!
Dursley Neighbourhood Policing Team recently 
visited the Italian Community for a coffee morning at 
St Dominic’s Church.  The purpose of the talk was 
to introduce the Neighbourhood Team and to give 
advice on how to contacting the police and protect 
your property.  Both PCSO Joshua Griffiths and PC 
Gemma Carman received positive feedback from 
the Italian community, and we look to continue this 
close relationship.
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Personal Safety Talks

PC Mark Wilson and PCSO Joshua Griffiths have 
been conducting a number of Personal Safety 
and Crime Prevention talks to residents of the 
community.
Advice was given to local residents on how to 
keep safe whilst in the house and when out and 
about.
If anyone is interested in a Personal Safety talk,
please make contact with Joshua Griffiths;
joshua.griffiths@gloucestershire.pnn.police.uk

PCSO Joshua Griffiths and PC Mel 
Campbell have recently been helping in a 
number of initiatives at Rednock School.   
Dursley and Cam Youth Forum invited 
the Neighbourhood Policing Team to an 
awareness day at the school to show 
what support the Police could offer to the 
students.  Josh and Mel then also took 
part in a Careers Convention and offering 
advice on how to join the Police. 


